
 
 

Thursday 13th September 2018 
 

PROPOSED YEAR 3 AND 4   
ROBINWOOD RESIDENTIAL VISIT        

14th JANUARY 2019 — 16th JANUARY 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of current Year 3 and 4 children  
 
We were wondering if your child would be interested in taking part in a residential 
visit to Robinwood Activity Centre near Alston in Cumbria. We were planning on 
taking the children between Monday 14th January and Wednesday 16th January 
2019.  
  
Robinwood is a tailor-made activity centre situated near Alston in Cumbria. While 
there, our children and staff are able to take part in activities such as climbing,  
canoeing, the giant wall and much more!  The visit will cost approximately £175 
and will include return coach transport, all activities, accommodation and food. 
 
There are 26 child places available. If you would like your child to take part in the 
visit, please complete the slip and return to school as soon as possible,  along with 
a £55 non-refundable deposit where possible. However, all deposits MUST be 
paid by Thursday 27th September 2019. As numbers are limited, places will be  
allocated on a first come first served basis. As usual, once places are allocated, 
we will be happy to take instalments towards the full payment in the weeks leading 
up to the visit. 
 
Nearer the time, we will provide you with much more information and invite you to 
a parents meeting. If you have any questions prior to that, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C L Withers 
Headteacher 
………………………………………………………………………………….............. 

 
PROPOSED ROBINWOOD VISIT -  PARENTAL REPLY SLIP 

 
 
I would like my child………………………………………………....  Class.................. 

to take part in the Robinwood residential visit between 14th Jan  & 16th Jan 2019 

 
I enclose a non-refundable deposit of £55 
 
I will pay the non-refundable deposit of £55 by Thursday 27th Sept 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………..………..Parent/Carer 


